Student Training Report Form

Minnesota Statute 123B.90 requires that all students in grades Kindergarten through 10 receive school bus
safety training. The training must include a classroom component and a practical component using a school
bus. In addition all schools must report that the training has been provided.

The Pupil Transportation Safety Director of each school district must certify to the Superintendent annually by
November 15th that the training has been provided. The certification to the Superintendent must include the
names of all students who did not receive the required training.

Sign this section if all students have received the required training

I certify that all students at school have been provided the school bus

safety training.

Principal’s Signature Date

Sign this section if some students have not received the required training
(‘include a list of students not trained with this form)

All students at school except for the students listed have been

provided the school bus safety training.

Principal’s Signature Date

Return this form to the Transportation Department at 1780 West Seventh Street, Fax 265-0910



